
 
We had the pleasure of 

meeting Suzi Morgan! 

She was a Head Teacher 

at Woodlands School. 

While she was still a 

Head Teacher, she didn’t 

have to tell the students 

off very much. This is 

some of what she shared 

with us:  

 

I decided to become a 

Governor when I left 

Woodlands School. I left 

and I went to Jacqui 

Tovey at Ridge View and 

asked to be a Governor. 

Before I became a 

governor I was a Head 

Teacher and Governor at 

Woodlands School. 

As a Governor, I work 

within the school to 

make the best decisions. 

 

Being a Governor, I get 

to show my skills to 

Jacqui and the students. 

 

I keep the school safe 

by making sure there are 

systems in place, so that 

people are trained 

properly. As Governors 

we look at the budget 

and we allocate money to 

make sure that it will all 

happen.

 

I haven’t really been involved in the 

new school yet, but I help by talking 

about how much progress the 

students are making and planning for 

the future. 

 

My favourite food is yogurt and 

vegetables and I also like fresh 

salmon and smoked salmon. I am 

not keen on beef but I like chicken. 
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